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Safeguarding 

Gary Margerison is the Lead and Louise Deane is the Deputy Lead for Safeguarding matters at 

Mount Pleasant School.  James Stevens is the responsible SGC member. 

 

Events….. 
30th May  - Miss Schofield’s class please wear your superhero costumes to school 

30th May—Drop in for Year 1 Parents to find out more about the Year 1 Phonics Check—examples of previous papers will be on display 

and Mr Margerison will be able to answer any questions you may have. 08:45-09:00 

31st May—EYU and FS Parents to contribute to profiles  

31st May— RAF 100 Baton Relay—all children to be collected from the Goddard Room in the WOSM at 15:15 

1st June—SRE information event for Parents. 

11th—14th June 2018—Music Week with visiting Music Teacher Jon Kille 

14th June 2018—2nd Annual Mount Pleasant School Eisteddfod Parents.  This will take place from 17:00 in the Gull and Penguin. 

18th July 2018—Parents Open Evening from 15:15—16:30. 

26th July 2018—Last day in school and close at 13:15 

30th August 2018—First day of the new school year 

7th September 2018—Launch Pad 

Play Times 
 

We are trialling a new system at play time, centring around a rota of activities which can be 

played on the large blue surface.  Over the week, the school council has selected a number 

of different games and activities which children can choose to join.  Any child who does not 

want to take part in that activity will still have the choice of bikes, playground games, quiet 

area, animals and gardening. 

The children have always played well together, but the School Council suggested this 

change so more children could be involved in a greater selection of games over the week. 

RAF Baton Relay 
All children who attend school, EYU—Y6, will take part on Thursday 31st May, in the RAF 100 Baton Relay.  

This will take place in the corridor between the WOSM and 12 Fac—please come to support the children.  As 

the replay is at the end of the school day, all children will require collection from the Goddard Room at 15:15.  

There will be people around to ensure you can gain entrance to the WOSM to access the collection point. 

On Monday, as part of our ‘There but not there’ campaign, we will be asking each child to bring home a spon-

sorship form.  This is sponsorship for taking part in the event rather than for a specific number of laps.  

Please consider giving generously to this project as the children are excited to be raising money for this 

cause (which will directly benefit so many military charities) and the whole school looks forward to receiving 

the 6ft ‘Tommy’ to install in the grounds of the new school site. 


